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 August 31, 2023                                                                                           Posted via Ariba 
   

 
ADDENDUM No. 1 

 
REQUEST FOR TENDERS (RFT) No. Doc4150226092 

CLOSING DATE: September 15, 2023 12:00 NOON (Local Toronto Time) 
 

For: TAU G01 - AODA - Accessibility Upgrades  
 

I. QUESTION & ANSWER: 

Q1: Details regarding the Mandatory Site Visit 

A1: In accordance with RFT Part 1 (RFT Process), Sections 1.5 and 1.6, Mandatory 

Site Meeting will take place on September 7, 2023 

Starting time: 9:00 am (Local Toronto time) 

Meet up Location: Front of the Building of 5318 Lawrence Ave E 

Sites to be visited/time 

1. 5318 Lawrence Ave E – 9:00 am 

2. 745 Meadowvale Rd – 9:30 am 

3. 8500 Sheppard Ave E – 10:00 am 

4. 40 Coronation Dr – 10:30 am 

5. 100 Galloway Rd – 11:00 am 

6. 3100 Eglinton Ave E – 12:30 pm 

7. 2575 Eglinton Ave E – 1:00 pm 

8. 755 Warden Ave – 1:30 pm 

9. 887 Pharmacy Ave – 2:00 pm 

10. 200 Bermondsey – 2:30 pm 

11. 21 Old Eglinton Ave – 3:00 pm 

As a reminder, Suppliers must sign the attendance sheet at the mandatory site 

meeting during the designated date and time for their Bid to be considered. Bids 

submitted by Suppliers that do not attend the mandatory site meeting or fail to sign 

the attendance sheet shall be declared non-compliant 
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Kindly continue to monitor this procurement as further extensions or possible cancellation may 
occur. Please see www.toronto.ca/covid19 for more information on the City's response. 
 
Suppliers must acknowledge receipt of all addenda in Part 4, Section 4.1.5 of the Ariba event, as 
per Part 1, RFT Process - Section 1, Item 1.7. Addenda.  All other aspects of the RFT remain the 
same. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this addendum send via the event message board or 
contact Max Parker via email at max.parker@toronto.ca.    
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Clarman Yang 
Acting Manager, Corporate Purchasing  
Purchasing and Materials Management Division 

http://www.toronto.ca/covid19

